
 

 

 
Oifig an Stiúrthóra Náisiúnta, Acmhainní Daonna 

Feidhmeannacht na Seirbhísí Sláinte 
Ospidéal Dr. Steevens’ 

Baile Átha Cliath 8  

Office of the National Director of Human Resources 
Health Service Executive 

Dr. Steevens’ Hospital 
Dublin 8 

Tel: 01 6352319 Email: nationalhr@hse.ie 
 

Matt Carthy T.D. 
 
13th April, 2022 
 
PQ 18278/22  To ask the Minister for Health the number of reporting radiographer positions currently 
operating in each CHO region; the plans for further recruitment for this position; and if he will make a 
statement on the matter. - Matt Carthy 
 
Dear Deputy, 

I refer to your recent PQ which was sent to the HSE for response.  

I have liaised with the colleagues on the question above and can advise that no such grade code exists in the 
HSE.   We can advise that radiographers trained in ultrasound are trained to report on their scans but at the 
moment reports are made officially by radiologists.  Under the National Review of Radiography, there is a 
pilot of radiographer reporting on ultrasound which will commence shortly.   
 
For the Deputy’s information, please see table below which details current numbers of radiographers from 
the staff census.  
 

 
 



 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
_________________________ 
Marie O’Sullivan  
National HR 
 


